REMIX - 2022

Rally 2022 FAQ

When is Rally?
Rally is July 26th-28th at the Riverside campus. The middle school session is from 8:30am-
12:30pm and high school is from 5:00pm- 9:00pm.

What does my student need to bring with them?

Each student should bring their wristband they will be given at their campus the weekend
before. This is how we will know they registered for the event. They should bring cash, we will
have a snack bar and multiple food trucks for them to purchase food and drinks from. We will
also have a booth to purchase merchandise from what will take cash or card. They should bring
their phone so they can post on social media and follow along with any updates we post! It
would be best to put sunscreen on before and have your student bring more with them if you
think they might need it. Your student can bring a bag/ backpack although we will not have a
designated bag watching team.

Where do | drop off and pick up my student?

You can drop off and pick up your student in the North and South parking lots. Pick up will be at
12:30pm for middle school and 9pm each night for high school. If you are picking up your
student, you will want to coordinate a pick-up plan with them ahead of time, including a specific
location.

Is my student required to wear a mask?
Students at Rally will not be required to wear a mask, but may if they choose to.

What grades can attend Rally?
If your student is entering 6th-12th grade for the 2022-2023 school year they can come to Rally,
as well as if your students graduated in the year 2022.

Will there be parking for my student if they drive themselves?
Yes. Students can park in the south parking lot off of La Orilla Road.



What will my student be doing?
Each day starts with Free Time. There will be a number of different activities that your student
can participate in all over our campus. They will also be able to purchase limited edition Rally
merchandise, snacks, and food from multiple food trucks. This is followed by a service with
games, giveaways, worship, and a relevant teaching from our Student Team.
Each night will end with a large and exciting After Party.

- Tuesday: Food Fight

- Wednesday: Blacklight After Party

- Thursday: Olympics- Middle School

- Thursday: Worship Night- High School

Will my student do anything messy/will they need extra clothes?
Tuesday we are having a food fight. We recommend wearing clothes that they don’t mind
getting dirty and possibly stained.

Where does my student get their Rally T-Shirt?

Students that are registered for Rally can pick-up their t-shirt, wristband, and stickers the
weekend before Rally at the campus they registered under on July 23/24. There will also be a
merch booth where students can purchase additional Rally/Remix gear via our online store.
https://store.sagebrush.church/

Any other questions can be emails to rally@sagebrush.church or you can contact us by calling
(505)922-9200. We can’t wait to see your student at Rally 2022!
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